

Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government

Department of Public Safety Division of Emergency Management

Jim Gray Mayor Ronnie Bastin Public Safety Commissioner Patricia L. Dugger, RS MPA Emergency Management Director

MEMORANDUM

TO: Jim Gray, Mayor

Urban County Council Sally Hamilton, CAO

FROM: Patricia L. Dugger, RS, MPA, Director DEM

RE: Memorandum of Understanding with Kentucky Horse Park

DATE: April 10, 2015

Attached is a revised Memorandum of Understanding between the LFUCG and the Civil Air Patrol Kentucky Wing. The original agreement was signed October 9th, 2006. This memorandum of understanding (MOU) describes the procedures by which LFUCG may request CAP mission support as well as the terms under which missions are authorized, performed, and reimbursed.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact me at 425-2490.

Attachment

copy: Commissioner Ronnie Bastin, Public Safety